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09 December 2024 
  
 
Dear Seymour Munro 
 
Thank you for your representation to the Statutory Consultation in respect of the 
proposed change of use of the common good asset. 
 
As outlined in the consultation document, if the proposal is taken forward, all of the well 
established trees will be retained or replaced as required, there is no indication within 
the common good proposal that the trees behind the veteran’s cottages that you have 
mentioned should be felled. 
 
The consultation relates specifically to the proposed short term disposal and change of 
use of Common Good Land and is not seeking views regarding the preferred site for the 
new Forres Academy, however, the detail design for the proposed development is 
ongoing and as such many of the issues you have raised within your correspondence 
will be considered during this process.   
 
We appreciate your concerns all of which will require to be considered as part of any 
planning application that would require to be submitted which would take account of the 
design, layout, noise and transport assessment.  This will identify any areas where 
intervention/ mitigation is necessary as a result of the development.  The public will have 
the opportunity during this process to engage in the design and feedback any concerns 
that they may have.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Learning Estate Team 


